[image: image1.jpg]LEUKEMIA &
LYMPHOMA
SOCIETY*

fighting blood cancers





January 9, 2015
To Whom It May Concern:
I have known Jason Willis for the last 7 years and highly recommend him for the 2015 Class of the Forty under 40.  

Jason has volunteered on committees, participated as a candidate in The Man Woman & Celebrity of the Year campaign and always gives sound advice for the Iowa Chapter of the Leukemia and Lymphoma Society.  He also has raised over $65,000 for the Society through the Moes for Joes event that he founded.  I have been fortunate to observe Jason in his community work and in his professional role and believe he would be a valuable addition to the 2015 Class.
Jason is a very dedicated and outstanding volunteer leader.  It is obvious that he cares deeply for the development and well being of the Des Moines community.
Jason is a very sincere and thoughtful individual who treats all people with respect and kindness – in business as well as in his personal life.  This is a special personality trait that I feel we can all learn more from. 

 Jason is successful because he is driven by his commitment to the mission of finding a cure for all cancers.  He has a tremendous ability to communicate the importance of community involvement in non-profit organizations.  

Sincerely,

  Melanie S. Brown

  Executive Director


  Iowa Chapter, The Leukemia & Lymphoma Society
